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I'm very concerned about the proposed smelter and the negative effects it will have on our air
quality, natural, peaceful surroundings, and the local property values. These effects far outweigh
any potential job opportunity. I do not believe PacWest purchased the land in an ethical, legal
fashion, or that the county commissioners were honest or are serving their constituents.
 


